
         Ambassador Parking Lot Policy

The following Parking Lot Policy was adopted on March 31, 2015 (updated with 
current contact information, May 2023.)  This policy  supersedes any prior 
decisions in regard to the parking lot at The Ambassador  Condominiums. 

The parking lot adjacent to the Ambassador is owned and operated by  NAI 
Elliott. The Association is not responsible for maintenance,  management, or 
security of the parking lot, nor for vehicles or property  stored in the lot.  

The Association assumes no liability for theft, loss, or damage to vehicles,  
property, or persons in the lot.  

Issues concerning the parking lot may be reported by contacting NAI Elliott 
at 503-224-6791. 

All Ambassador residents have access to the pedestrian gate to the  parking lot 
by means of a key issued by the Association. Residents using  this entrance 
should make every effort to ensure that this gate is firmly  closed behind them.
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